

101 East 5th Street, Suite 240, Saint Paul, MN 55101 | (651) 221-0488 | www.capitolrivercouncil.org

June 18, 2010

City of Saint Paul Planning Commission 25 West Fourth Street 1400 City Hall Annex Saint Paul, MN 55102

To Whom It May Concern:

On Wednesday, April 21st 2010, the CapitolRiver Council – District 17 Board of Directors voted unanimously to support the proposed amendment to the Fitzgerald Park Precinct Plan. CapitolRiver Council Board Members and additional downtown residents and stakeholders worked closely with the Saint Paul Design Center and Department of Planning and Economic Development in drafting the amendment during a series of open meetings this winter. We appreciate the opportunity to have given input during this process, and feel that the proposed amendment provides valuable and timely updates to the plan.

Thank you,

Katie Sabaka, Director

CapitolRiver Council, District 17